
 

Dates of Interest: 

 September 19-         
Brave’s Game  

 September 30 -         
Advisement Day  

 October 17 -         
Heart Walk  
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Monthly meeting minutes  

September 4, 2014 

Alpha Beta Gamma 

Welcome New ABΓ 

Members: 

 
Lindsey Carden – 
Business 
Administrative 
Technology 
 
Teresa Crandall – 
Networking 
Specialist 
 
Cynthia Johnson – 
Hotel, Restaurant, 
and Tourism 
Management 
 
Megan Fitzgerald – 
Marketing 
Management 
 
Rhonda Wilkins – 
Computer Support 
Specialist 
 

 

 

  

 

Braves Game Fundraiser 

 

 

Chi Zeta 2013-2014 Officers 

 

Chi Zeta is currently selling tickets for the Atlanta Braves vs. the New 

York Mets game, which will be on Friday, September 19, 2014 at 7:30 

p.m. The tickets are available to everyone. This night is Star Wars Night, 

and many of the in-game features will have a touch of the Dark Side (or 

Light Side) to them, including the after-game Friday Night Fireworks. 

Characters from the Rebel Alliance and the Galactic Empire will be 

greeting guests in the plaza before the game and will be around Turner 

Field throughout the evening. For those who are interested, there will be 

a Pre-Game Parade around the field, and costumes are encouraged! 
(Participants should be at the Hank Aaron ramp by 6:30 p.m.)    

                     -See Mr. Haley for tickets 
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Coupon Cards 

The Officers and Advisers of Chi Zeta are requesting feedback from members on the 

idea of selling coupon cards as a fundraiser. We are interested in learning a couple 

of different things. First, what does everyone think of the idea in general? Second, 

what businesses do you think would be good to include on the card? Please send any 

input to any of the Advisers or Officers, and thank you for your opinions. 

       

  
          

          

          

          

          

          

      

The Think Recycle Program, which is a program that accepts used ink and 

toner cartridges, unwanted cellphones, and laptops for recycling, is currently 

accepting donations. A collection schedule has been set for every other 

Friday. 

Boxes for collection are located in Buildings A, B, H, J, and K. 

Adopt a US Soldier  

 

 

 

 

 

Chi Zeta is proud to announce that we will be 

working with Adopt a US Soldier as our newest 

community project, as suggested by Ms. 

Virginia Cash. Items will be collected to send 

as care packages to a troop or platoon on 

deployment. A project planning meeting will 

be scheduled in the next week or two. 

Royal Family Kids 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Chi Zeta is also proud to announce that we will 

be supporting the Royal Family Kids 

organization as our newest charity target, as 

suggested by Ms. Virginia Cash. Ms. Cash is 

currently in communications with the 

organization, and we will know more soon. 

New Fundraiser Idea 

 

 
  



 

WHO WE ARE: 

Alpha Beta Gamma 
International Business 
Honor Society is the 
sole business honor 
society for accredited 
junior, community and 
technical colleges. The 
society exists to 
recognize and reward 
academic excellence 
among business honor 
students and to 
recognize the 
contribution to learning 
and business of 
professionals. Alpha 
Beta Gamma is a 
member of the 
Association of College 
Honor Societies. 

.  

Advisers 

 Mr. John Haley 

o jhaley@athenstech.edu 

 Mr. Danny Powell  

o dpowell@athenstech.edu  

Officers 

 Chapter President 

o Jennifer Palmer – jenniferpalmer200@student.athenstech.edu 

 Chapter Executive Vice President 

o Charles Hendricks – charleshendricks929@student.athenstech.edu 

   

 

Contact Information for our Advisers and Officers: 
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Be a light for the community 

Chi Zeta will set out shoe collection bins 

around campus at the end of September. 

We will be collecting new and gently 

used shoes throughout October. 

Heart Walk will be held on Friday, 

October 17. Chi Zeta Chapter will be 

leading Athens Tech’s Heart Walk 

Team, and planning will start in the 

next couple of weeks. 

Chi Zeta will be holding a book drive to 

benefit the Books for Keeps organization 

during October. Boxes will be set out 

around campus for students and faculty to 

donate books. 
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